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26.05.2017  Year 13 Leavers Assembly  
 
29.05.2017  Half Term 
 
05.06.2017  School for all pupils 
 
16.06.2017   Year 10 reports issued 
 
26.06.2017  Celebration Evening  
 
     Year 12 Work Experience 
     begins  
 
27.06.2017  Louisiana Team Visit 
 
28.06.2017  Year 13 Prom  
 
29.06.2017    Year 7 reports issued 
 
04.07.2017  Summer Proms Concert 
 
07.07.2017    Year 8 reports issued 
 
14.07.2017    Year 9 reports issued 



 
 

 

Contacting the School ï A Kindly Reminder 

Important:  
Please can we remind parents to refrain from contacting pupils during the 
school day and most importantly to avoid doing so via their mobile phone.      
It places pupils in a very difficult situation should a call come during a lesson.  
According to our mobile device policy, this could result in sanctions against 
the pupil, the phone being confiscated and parents being asked to come to the 
school to collect.  
 
Equally we have had instances where pupils have contacted parents about an 
issue or illness on their mobile, against school rules and policy, often without 
informing the school itself. Consequently we have had parents turn up at       
reception demanding that we resolve an issue or illness that we were unaware 
of in the first place. If there is am emergency please contact the school on 
01656 641800 and we will find pupils as requested 
 

As a school we encourage partnership working between teachers and parents and 
keeping in touch is an important and valued part of this successful partnership.   
However, recently our busy switchboard has seen an unprecedented rise in the   
number of calls from parents, the majority of which are routine and non-urgent. 
 

Can we politely remind parents that there are a number of ways in which you can 
contact the school that may help parent messages and enquiries to be dealt with 
more efficiently and save you the frustration of hanging on waiting for your call to be 
answered. It would also prevent our switchboard being clogged up with routine calls 
and allow us to give priority to urgent and emergency calls. 
 
A note in your childôs planner For routine messages such as dental               
appointments, lost kit, homework queries.  
 
Email: admin.brynteg@bridgend.gov.uk Please state your childôs name and 
form and if relevant, who the email is for. Your email will then be forwarded to the 
relevant person. For non urgent routine enquires and reporting any concerns, 
change of address, pupil absences, school trip information.  
 
Telephone: 01656 641800 For urgent and emergency matters only please.     
We reiterate that we are happy to hear from you and thank you for using the           
appropriate method of contacting us.  

 
aƻōƛƭŜ ǇƘƻƴŜǎ ŀƴŘ atо ǇƭŀȅŜǊǎ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŎŀǳƎƘǘ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŀ ƳƻōƛƭŜ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƻǊ atо ǇƭŀȅŜǊ ƛƴ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƻǊ         
ŀƴȅǿƘŜǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴŬǎŎŀǘŜŘΦ  Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ         
ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƻƴƭȅ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκŎŀǊŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ǘƻ ǇƛŎƪ ƛǘ ǳǇΦ CŀƛƭǳǊŜ ǘƻ ƘŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ŀ ƳƻōƛƭŜ ǇƘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŀũ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ      
ǎŜǊƛƻǳǎ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭƛƴŀǊȅ ŎƻƴǎŜǉǳŜƴŎŜǎΦ 

Mobile Phones and contacting the school 

mailto:admin.brynteg@bridgend.gov.uk


 
 

Uniform Reminder: 
Summer Term OnlyðBoys and Girls  
 
Polo Shirt: 
Sky blue polo shirt for years 7, 8 and 9, Navy polo shirt for years 10 and 11, with the Brynteg School 
Badge. No ñextraò T-shirts underneath.  
 
Girlsô Uniform: 
Skirt:    Plain mid / dark-greyðsensible knee length. 
Trousers:    Plain mid / dark-grey, straight cut (no turn-ups, no black or     
    flared) with a navy, black or grey belt if needed.  
Jumper:    Plain navy v necked with school badge. Sweatshirts are not           
    acceptable.  
Boysô Uniform: 
Trousers:    Mid / dark grey, straight (not tight, short or jean-type          
    material). 
Jumper:    Plain navy v necked with school badge. Sweatshirts are not           
    acceptable.  

 

 
Show My Homework: 

If pupils have misplaced their                                  
Show My Homework login details, which      
include pupil and parent / guardian pin numbers 
please contact Mrs J L Davies via email:                              
admin@bryntegcs.bridgend.sch.uk  

*Up to date parental email address required for 
parent / guardian access) 

 

Important Information: 

Please will all pupils in Years 11, 12 and 13 
who will not be returning to Brynteg in        

September 2017 ensure that they use up their 
school cashless catering account balance by 

July 2017 . Thank you. 

The school would like to raise awareness to pupils and parents to the importance of 
road safety.  
 
Pupils walking, riding their scooters or bicycles are asked to take extra care and to be 
aware of other road users. 
 
For more information and advice please see the Government website:  
 

http://think.direct.gov.uk/resource-centre 
 
¶ The resource centre is a one stop source of THINK! road safety education      

materials. 
 
¶ There are 25 lesson packs that will help you teach a range of road safety topics 

to children and teenagers of all ages. 
 
¶ The lesson packs are colour coded by key stage and age range.  
 
¶ Each pack contains links to road safety resources and activities 
 
¶ These resources are useful to all with responsibility for educating children and 

teenagers on road safety, including parents. 
 
¶ If you are a pupil, you could help your friends and classmates stay safe on the 

road by using these resources.  

 



 

 
 

As part of our commitment to educating the whole school community about eSafety we would 

like to highlight two articles on the BBC website aimed at parents, which you may find useful: 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-38842791 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-38893963 

 

 

 
 

Young people today are constantly reminded that the things they do and say online wonôt go 

away. Often we focus on the downsides of having a public and permanent digital footprint, but 

your childôs online presence can be just as beneficial as it could be damaging. 

You and your children have probably heard that compromising photos or inappropriate          

comments on social media could hurt their chances of finding a job or getting into university. 

But while lots of employers and universities admit to looking up applicants online, itôs better to 

have a positive digital presence than none at all. A thoughtful and carefully developed digital   

footprint that highlights your childôs skills and interests could help them stand out in a good way. 

Hereôs how to help your child make their digital footprint work for them. 

1.    Think before sharing 

Itôs not new advice, but thinking carefully before sending or posting is one of the most important 

parts of looking after your digital footprint. Instead of just holding back from posting inappropriate 

comments, your child should think about how everything they share fits into their online óbrandô ï 

does it represent how they want others to see them? 

2.    Use the right settings 

Itôs best to only post things youôre happy to make public, but that doesnôt mean there should be 

no separation between what you share with the world and with your friends. Itôs natural ï and   

important ï for your child to share some things publicly and restrict others to a smaller group of 

friends and family.  

3.  Get involved 

Especially as young people get a bit older, a good digital footprint should reflect the things that 

are important to them. If your child is interested in writing, for example, they could start a blog to 

build up an online portfolio. They donôt have to accept comments or posts from people reading it 

if they donôt want to. And you donôt have to share your own work to make your interests part of 

your digital footprint ï the things you like and the people you follow matter too. 

4.   Stay on top of things 

If your child is working to have a positive digital footprint they should check regularly to make 

sure it stays good. They can Google their name, or use tools on some social media platforms to 

see their activity or their profile from someone elseôs perspective.  

 

Building a Positive Digital Footprint for Your Child 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-38842791
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-38893963


5.    Be safety-conscious 

Itôs hard to have a positive online presence if youôre not in control of what óyouô share. Your child 

should use good passwords and keep them private to keep anyone else from getting access to 

their accounts. 

6.    Delete old accounts 

Social media platforms go out of fashion quickly, and yesterdayôs craze might be out of favour 

with your child today. Nothing posted online ever disappears completely, but itôs best to delete 

old profiles instead of leaving them unattended.  

7.    Stay careful 

Your child shouldnôt overshare online in the interest of having a good digital footprint. They still 

need to think about using privacy settings and avoid giving out too much identifying information. 

For some young people, like those in care, it might be more important to focus on privacy than 

building an online presence ï and thatôs completely fine. A positive digital footprint is a bonus, 

not a requirement. 

Itôs also worth reminding your child that their digital footprint isnôt just what they share, itôs what 

others say about them too. As a parent or carer, you might want to keep this in mind for your own 

posts as well. 

Taken from: http://parentinfo.org/article/having-a-positive-digital-footprint  

please visit this page for links to useful sites. 

 

 

 

As part of our commitment to educating the whole school community about eSafety we would 

like to highlight that the NSPCC has launched an online safety page aimed at parents, which you 

may find useful: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/ 

²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿǿǿΦǘƘƛƴƪǳƪƴƻǿΦŎƻΦǳƪ 

! ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ŬƴŘ ǳǎŜŦǳƭ 

http://parentinfo.org/article/having-a-positive-digital-footprint
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/


!Ǌǘ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ bŜǿǎ  
bŜǿȅŘŘƛƻƴ ȅǊ !ŘǊŀƴ DŜƭŦ 

Year 12 Art Coursework  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils have worked on a chosen theme throughout the year, experiencing workshops in printing, 
3-D design, ceramics, colour, tone and pattern. They then developed final works from this in 2-D 
and 3-D, creating fabulous creative artworks.                                                                            
Well done for all your hard work Year 12!  
 



Year 12 Art Coursework  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 13 Art 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils worked on personally chosen themes ranging from body issues, social satire to         
movement and the environment. Artworks showed a maturity and confidence that sets 
their work apart. Well done year 13! We will miss you all very much.  
 
In the 15 hour exam we were also excited to see large scale clay works, architectural 
models and painted outcomes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information / photographs supplied by: Mrs S Pearson 



 

Year 13 Art 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the sixth form artworks will be displayed 
alongside GCSE and KS3 work in the                    
End of Year Celebration evening on                                
Monday 26th June from 6:00-7.30pm.  

 
Please come along and see the fantastic work! 

 
Information / photographs supplied by: Mrs S Pearson 


